
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 November 2021 

  At the 19 August 2021 meeting of the Transport Committee, 

and following a discussion on the business bulletin item 

covering the Kirkliston cross roads, committee voted to 

agree “that a report setting out options for reconfiguring the 

junction and any other appropriate action should be 

presented to committee for decision in November 2021”. 

Question (1) Why was a report not presented to committee at the 

November meeting? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When will the report be presented? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


